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QLA signup ends March 5

Huron, South Dakota, February 1, 2021 – The U.S. Department of Agriculture’s (USDA) Farm

Service Agency (FSA) in South Dakota is hosting a webinar at 12 p.m. CST. February 4 to share

details and answer questions about the Quality Loss Adjustment Program (QLA).

During the 45-minute webinar South Dakota FSA program specialists will discuss the QLA Program

which ends on March 5. You can join the webinar on Feb. 4 through the following link:

https://globalmeetwebinar.webcasts.com/starthere.jsp?ei=1425871&tp_key=2031a6bce7

“Farmers and livestock producers nationwide experienced crop quality losses due to natural disasters

in 2018 and 2019,” said South Dakota Farm Service Agency (FSA) Acting Executive Director Jamie

White. “We have worked diligently over the past couple of years to roll out meaningful disaster

assistance programs to help alleviate the substantial financial loss experienced by so many

agricultural producers and are pleased to offer quality loss assistance as added relief. Many of the

eligible producers have already received compensation for quantity losses.”

For more information on QLA, visit fsa.usda.gov?or contact your?local FSA county office.? USDA

Service Centers are open for business by phone appointment only and field work will continue with

appropriate social distancing. While our program delivery staff will continue to come into the office,

they will be working with our producers by phone, and using online tools whenever possible.

All Service Center visitors wishing to conduct business with the FSA, Natural Resources Conservation

Service, or any other Service Center agency are required to call their Service Center to schedule a

phone appointment. More information can be found at farmers.gov/coronavirus.   
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